
 

      

 

Save the Date: Minority Fellowship Program 50th 
Anniversary Celebration 

Please join the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA) for 
Overcoming, Achieving and Soaring: Celebrating 50 Years of the Minority Fellowship 
Program (MFP). This hybrid event will be held June 8, 2023! The MFP aims to reduce health 
disparities and improve behavioral health care outcomes for racial and ethnic populations.  

The event will feature: 

• Emerging and promising practices, innovations, and lessons learned within and across 
grantees and fellows. 

• Grantee and fellow successes and innovative contributions to the field. 
• Recognition of the 50th Anniversary of the Minority Fellowship Program. 

 
Additional information regarding the agenda, registration, and more will be provided during the 
coming weeks. Get ready for a great experience to learn, share, network, and celebrate 50 
years of the MFP. Please direct questions to the Minority Fellowship Coordinating Center 
at mfpcc@mayatech.com.   
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